
On December I Oth, Norbeck Country Club hosted the MAAGCS annual meeting, along 
with the past Presidents' dinner to celebrate our 80th Anniversary. 

Thanks to Mr. Jay Nails, and all of the staff at Norbeck C.C. for doing an outstanding job 
the entire day! A total of 17 of the Mid Atlantic Associations' past President's came to join 
the festivities, and many of them brought their wives also, which added a special touch to 
the celebration.To see so many people that many of us had only heard about, but hadn't 
met until that evening was a real pleasure. Of course a few tales of how things used to be 
had to be told, which added some spice to the evening as well. 

One of the highlights of the evening was when current President, Mark Kingora asked all 
of our distinguished guests to stand up and introduce themselves, their wives, and tell us 
all what years they served. As with any other Superintendent's meeting, the evening didn't 
go without a few laughs. A few of our guests were not able to remember exactly when 
they served until someone they knew they had succeeded was able to correctly identify 
their own term/terms. 

The list of past President's who were in attendance included: 

Chris Ayers, CGCS, Lee Dieter, CGCS, Michael Evans, Gerald Gerard, CGCS, Michael 
Gilmore, James Halley, Kenneth Ingram, CGCS, MG, Sam Kessel, CGCS, Mike McKenzie, 
Walter Montross, CGCS, MG, Randall Pinckney, Steve Potter, CGCS, Tom Ritter, CGCS, 
Louis Rudinski, Bill Shirk, CGCS, Ben Stagg, and Scott Wagner 

Unfortunately there were a few past Presidents' who weren't able to make it, but ex-
pressed their desire to come if we were to have this event again. 

Thanks to everyone who attended, and helped make the evening very special to all of us. 
A special thank you to G. L. Cornell for sponsoring this past presidents event. 

Have a safe and prosperous New Year! 
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